
 

 

Research School Political History  

PhD Training program 2024-2025 

PhD Basic Training program 

 

Announcement and registration  

 

Module 5 International networking and working in an international 

academic community 

Date   31 January 2025 – 1 February 2025 

Location  ZNS Centre for Dutch Studies Münster, Alter Steinweg 6/7  

Supervisor  Prof. dr. Jacco Pekelder (RSPH, University of Münster) 

Registration  15 December 2024 

Registration hotel accommodation: before 9 December 2024  

 
As a professional historian, presenting your research at national and international fora, both in print 

and at conferences, is an important part of your work. Some of you may already have gained some 

experience with it. The next level is to organize (international) seminars or edited volumes yourself. 

This two-day workshop in the international environment of Münster University is meant to upscale 

your ability to work in an international academic community. 

Academics with an established network will share with you what they see as best practices and 

pitfalls. Together with PhD candidates from the RSPH program and colleagues from the University of 

Münster you will discuss the future of (open access) publishing, the practice and added value of 

conferencing in the digital age, and more. The workshop will result in a proposal for a symposium or 

a conference panel, co-created with one or two fellow PhD candidates.  

 

Invited speakers  

Dr. Erik de Lange (Utrecht University), dr. Frank Sterkenburgh (Utrecht University), prof. Dr. Sarah 

Albiez-Wieck (Centre for Empire Studies, University of Münster), dr. Kevin Lenk (Centre for Empire 

Studies, University of Münster).  

 

Registration and accommodation 

The Research School Political History can provide free accommodation for PhD candidates. If you 

would make use of this accommodation, you are requested to register before  9 December 2024 at 

bureau@onderzoekschoolpolitiekegeschiedenis.nl Please note that the number of rooms is limited 

and that we work on the base of first come, first serve.  

 

A more detailed program will be mailed to you within soon.  
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